Professor Dr. Alfred Rosenkrantz Universitetets Min.-Geol. Institut Mineralogisk Museum Oster Voldgade 7 Kobenhavn K Denmark

Dear Professor Rosenkrantz:

Thank you very much for sending me copies of your papers "Notes on some Cranias from central Poland" and "Danian Mollusca from Denmark." The latter is going to be useful in the seminar on stratigraphy that I am conducting at Rice University here.

The seminar is on the question of the Cretaceous-Tertiary boundary and only 5 graduate students are taking it.

There is a paper of mine being printed for the Geologische Rundschau; it is on a Danian brachiopod (Discinisca) from Texas. It should appear this year. Aside from this work I am still deeply engaged in oyster studies. Progress is rather slow but there are many good results coming.

I hope your health continues to be good and send you my best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel

HBS: jct

SHELL DEVELOPMENT COMPANY
Exploration and Production Research Division